
 

 

October 6, 2021 

 

Dear Colleague,  

I’m so pleased you are considering serving a congregation in the Pacific Southwest / Pacific 

Western Region of the UUA.  

Our PSWD UU Ministers chapter includes colleagues serving congregations and communities 

in southern California, Arizona, and Las Vegas. We meet 2-3 times a year for professional 

development days, usually in late September, late January, and late April. In addition to these 

larger group gatherings, many smaller clusters meet on a more regular basis throughout the year. 

A few examples of our previous professional development themes include boundaries/ethics 

training, somatic practices, and worship/preaching skills.  

Valley UU Church has traditionally offered a strong presence for our UUMA chapter, making 

their campus available for district and statewide gatherings.  

If you are called to Valley UU, your PSWD UUMA chapter will be here to offer you support, 

collegiality, and friendship.  

Best to you!  

Sincerely,  

Rev. Tera Klein  

President, PSWD UUMA Chapter  

 


